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2016 Salary Ordinance  
 
In front of the council for introduction is the 2016 Salary Ordinance.  At this time, this 
document is the 2015 Ordinance without changes.  I have had a brief discussion with 
Todd about some recommendations from him and need to finish that discussion and 
want to have a discussion with the council regarding the salaries during the meeting.   
 
The final document will be presented to the council in the December meeting with 
changes from the discussions.   
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